
 

Lalitha Spinning Mill Visit On Sept 26, 2020 

On Sept 26, 2020, finance students visited Lalitha Spinning Mill. The industrial visit provided 

students with insights into the financial operations and management of a spinning mill. They gained 

practical knowledge of how financial strategies are implemented in the textile industry, enhancing 

their understanding of the sector's financial dynamics. 

 

 

 

 


